ILLINOIS MOTOR VEHICLE THEFT PREVENTION COUNCIL



120 South Riverside Plaza Chicago, Illinois 60606-3997

Phone: (312) 793-8550 Fax: (312) 793-8422 TDD: (312) 793-4170 www.icjia.state.il.us/mv

Rod R. Blagojevich, Governor

Larry G. Trent, Chairman Illinois State Police

Philip J. Cline Chicago Police Superintendent

Richard A. Devine Cook County State's Attorney

Brian B. FengelChief, Bartonville Police Department

Rodney P. Fisher
State Farm Insurance Companies

Paul A. LogliWinnebago County State's Attorney

Beau Parrillo United Automobile Insurance Company

James R. Sample
Allstate Insurance Company

Donald L. Sauzek

Country Companies

Jesse White Illinois Secretary of State

Lori G. Levin Executive Director Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority

MEETING NOTICE

ILLINOIS MOTOR VEHICLE THEFT PREVENTION COUNCIL

GRANT REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING

Wednesday, January 14, 2004 - 10:00 a.m. Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority 120 South Riverside Plaza, Suite 1016 Chicago, Illinois 60606

AGENDA

- Call to Order and Roll Call
- Chairman's Remarks, Chairman Kenneth Bouche
- A. Approval of the October 15, 2003 Grant Review Committee Summary
- **B.** Program Director's Report
- C. Quarterly Activity Summary Review
- D. Program Profiles and Unit Presentations
- New Business
- Adjourn

This meeting will be accessible to persons with disabilities in compliance with Executive Order #5 and pertinent State and Federal laws upon anticipated attendance. Persons with disabilities planning to attend and needing special accommodations should contact by telephone or letter Mr. Hank Anthony, Associate Director, Office of Administrative Services, Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority, 120 South Riverside Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 60606-3997 (telephone 312/793-8550). TDD services are available at 312-793-4170.